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12/07/2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I’m absolutely delighted to be able to share with you this incredible news: we have been 

selected for a new school building! More details will emerge over the upcoming weeks 

when we know more about the process and time scales involved. I’d like to take this 

opportunity to thank the central team from Manor Multi Academy Trust for their 

dedication to our school and to our community in helping to secure this new building.  

Whenever I am showing guests around school, they always comment on the ‘feel’ of the 

school, something which I refer to as a little bit of magic which runs through our school. 

Although the building may change, the magic I’m sure will remain!  

I’m sure you can imagine how pleased the whole team is and we look forward to sharing 

more information with you in the future.  

Please see below the press release from the trust with some more details.  

Best wishes,  

Jimmy Martin 

Head of School 
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MANOR MULTI ACADEMY TRUST have been successful in their application for a new 

school build for Brindley Heath Academy! 

Plans have been revealed for Brindley Heath Academy in Kinver, part of Manor Multi 

Academy Trust, to be rebuilt under government’s flagship School Rebuilding Programme. 

 BRINDLEY HEATH ACADEMY CHOSEN FOR REBUILD, to be replaced with an entirely 

new building, fit for the future. 

 New building to have low carbon emissions and excellent facilities. 

 School and local community to be prioritised throughout rebuilding process. 

Manor Multi Academy Trust, has today, Tuesday 12th July, revealed the plans for the 

replacement of BRINDLEY HEATH ACADEMY with an entirely new building, securing the 

future of the school and high educational standards for its pupils for decades to come. 

Under the government’s flagship School Rebuilding Programme, all costs are being covered 

for the work to create the new building, which is expected to meet all the latest 

environmental and education standards. 

Work is expected to begin in the new school year. 

Over the course of the work the children will continue to be educated in the current 

building and the new school build will be built on the school field. Once completed the old 

building will be demolished and a field recreated  

Anita Cliff, OBE, CEO of the Trust, shared that everyone at MANOR MULTI ACADEMY TRUST 

are delighted that our bid for a brand-new school build has been successful, it is wonderful 

for our children of Kinver. 
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